
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 23 October. Your request has 
been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You asked for: 
 
details of any GLA funding that has been allocated to the Aylesbury scheme (under Notting Hill Trust) 
 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 
Notting Hill Housing currently has the following funding allocations for the Aylesbury Estate:  
 
£24,485,000 of Grant provided by the Greater London Authority  
£6,635,000 of Recycled Grant. This is funding that is held by Notting Hill and has arisen from the sale 
of affordable homes that were previously given public funding. This is generally receipts from shared 
ownership sales. The use of Recycled Grant requires approval from the Greater London Authority.  
 
This means a total of £30,840,000 of funding has been allocated to Notting Hill Housing for the 
Aylesbury estate. This is to deliver 583 homes. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Business Support Officer 
Housing and Land 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:  
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-
information   
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